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Cahill Represents Dealer Managers in Tender 
Offer for Notes of International Paper Company

Date:  10/07/22

Cahill represented the dealer managers in connection with International Paper Company’s offer to purchase 
approximately $500 million aggregate principal amount of various series of outstanding notes maturing in 2023 to 
2027.
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